

Old LEASH pet surrender request form

First name

Valarie

Last name

Moore

Street address

22 N. Beaumont Avenue

City

Kissimmee

Zip code

34741

Email

[vmoores46@aol.com](mailto:vmoores46@aol.com)

Phone

(407) 873-2881

Reason for surrender

Dog has become aggressive since my husband's death, has attacked another dog in the home and snaps at my grandchildren.

My current living situation is...

I have a stable home.

I have read and understood the pet rehome statement.

yes

About the animal(s)

Number of animals to be discussed?

1

Animal 1

Animal 1 name

Willa June

Animal 1 species

dog

Animal 1 dog breed

Catahoula Leopard

Animal 1 size

51 + lbs

Animal 1 color

mixed

Animal 1 gender

female

Has the animal 1 been spayed?

yes

Animal 1 age

5 years +

Does animal 1 have any known medical issues?

no

Has animal 1 ever bitten anybody?

no

Just a few more questions...

How long have you had the animals?

5 + years

Reason(s) for concern - click all that apply.

- behavior

How we can help you keep your animals?

I cannot keep her; she is increasingly aggressive with other dogs in the home and my grandchildren. I am afraid she will injury someone. I have tried to work with her and make her feel secure, but since my husband's death three years ago the situation has deteriorated, she sometimes is aggressive. towards me when I give her directions to crate, snapping at my fingers when I close the crate door. This is a decision I have agonized over,

Administration

Shelter to client contact date

10/18/2023

Follow - up required

no

Surrender necessary

no

Staff member making appointment(s).

Hardy

Multiple appointments?

no

Outcome data

Call outcome

non responsive to contact/no show

Final call date

01/11/2024

Admin notes

10/18/23 Contacted owner and explained that due it the pets behavior it would be best to bring the animal for Euthanasia and that most likely the animal would have an outcome of euthanasia even if she did an owner surrender. I also explained that our surrenders are booking out to feb. and march currently and I was concerned about someone getting hurt during the wait. I explained I was very sorry to give her this outcome but the shelter environment was very stressful on dogs and that this type of behavior was more likely to amplify than to get better. She understood and I told her to think about it some and to call us back with her answer on what she wants to do. She said she had a friend that has a friend that might be interested. She maybe be calling back to let us know. Chardy.

Final surrender outcome

not applicable

Close ticket

yes